
Christmas Carols at the Institute 

A huge thank you to those who attended our Carols Night on the 

14
th 

December at the Dublin Institute, Father Bart O’Donovan and 

Rev. Col Heslop lead our carols with sermon and song. Father 

Bart’s story about the animals at the stables had us all joining in  

and the Parham Singers added to the night with their carolling. We 

did miss Gwen Secomb as our musical accompaniment though.                     

A shared supper was a lovely way to finish the year  for the DHG. 

All donations were split equally between Christmas Bowl and the 

Quickest Warmth Project 

 

2022 Dublin Car Boot Sale 

On Sunday 27
th
 November at the Dublin 

Institute, the DHG held another 

successful Car Boot Sale, there was a 

variety of stalls and Dublin CFS supplied  

the Sausage Sizzle for lunch. Thank you 

to all those who participated whether by 

having stalls or attending . Look 

out for further information on the 

November 2023 Car Boot Sale 


